
August 4, 2020 
 

To whom this may concern: 
 
Greetings, my name is Lawrence Young and I am writing this letter in regards to Professor 
Richard Gallegos. In the summer of 2016, Professor Gallegos was my instructor for a summer 
course that I had taken at Clovis Community College. That was my first time meeting him he has 
been my instructor for multiple courses and not only did he encourage me to graduate he has 
offered to help me find employment. Professor Gallegos is part of the reason that I am the first 
person in my family to graduate college. As a young African American male given the statistics 
that is a huge accomplishment for me and I owe part of it to Richard Gallegos. Initially, I only 
wanted an Associate’s degree, but he encouraged me to pursue a Bachelors’s degree.  
I’ve known Richard Gallegos for four years and he has always been fair and impartial in the 
classroom and in general.  
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Lawrence Young Jr. 


